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Mr. John Raymond
Mr. Mury Glass

Common Ground
P. O. Box 13805 UCSB IN RESPONSE REFER
Santa Barbara, CA 93107 TO F0IA-79-A-19

Gentlemen:

This is in reply to your letter dated August 4,1979 in which you appealed
the deletions made in five documents regarding Karen Silkwood.

As agreed in a telephone conversation on August 8,1979 between Ms.
Carol Ann Reed of my staff and Mr. John Raymond, the appeal is being
withdrawn. No further action will be taken by this agency on your August
4, 1979 letter.

Sincerely,
,
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f t .J. M.' Fel ton, Director
Divj' ion of Rules a'n'd Records'

Office of Administration
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